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I live in rural Oregon. Allowing the lawful use of registered atv/utv and dirtbikes opens 

up additional opportunities for our community to enjoy the outdoors we are 

surrounded by as well as providing additional revenue for the DMV to collect money 

from the sales of Plates and registration. There is an entire community of dual sport 

rides who find it hard to register their bikes in Oregon if they didn’t come from factory 

as a dual sport so what do they do? They register them in other states where it is 

allowed and do it anyway! Why not add back to our own state systems and funding. 

Thank you. 


